
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, December 4, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Sloppy Joe  
 Chicken Tenders with Potato Wedges  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:     
  

1. The Gurrie Speech Team will be meeting after school on Tuesday in Mr. Ingwersen’s 
room to discuss performance techniques, do some practice exercises, and play some 
improv games. If you are still interested in joining the Speech Team, it’s not too late! See 
Mr. Ingwersen or your ELA teacher for more information to get signed up as soon as 
possible. Be a part of our Speech Team to help us bring back a trophy from the 
competition in February! See Mr. Ingwersen if you have any questions about Speech 
Team or if you can’t make the meeting after school on Tuesday. 

 

2. There will be an Early Act Meeting on Monday, December 10th after school in Mrs. 
Rupert room. We will be planning our upcoming Candy Gram project. All Gurrie 
Students are welcome to attend. Stop by before the basketball game to get more 
information. 
 

3. Today, there will be an informational meeting for Stage Crew in Room 201. We will be 
deciding jobs for our work at the band, orchestra, and choir concerts. If you have any 
questions see Mrs.Gjoni. Hope to see you there!  
 

4. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a gift 
card! 
 

 
 

 

 


